June 15, 1962

Mrs. George V. Harris
505 Horth 12th Strect
Waco, Texms
Dear Mra. Haxris:
W

Thank you very mch for the Exogyre arietins specimens
vhich you sent me recemtly. By obteining this species from verious
widely scattered localities, I have been eble to came to firm cone
_elusions 53 regards eertain peculisr features of this speeles.

With best wishes for your contimed good hezlth.

Sincerely,

H. B. Stenzel
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Shell Development Company
Exploration & Produetion Research Division





